
Dear Students, 
 
Greetings from Dean Examination.  
 
Some important points which I want to clear regarding the examination form. 
 
1. All the eligible students should login/register with their Examination Roll Number on 
OBE Portal (https://obe.uod.ac.in) for Examination and check their respective Papers in 
which they wish to appear in Examination. 
 
2. If they are not able to login/register on OBE Portal, they can fill a fresh Examination 
Form on OBE Portal  (https://obe.uod.ac.in/index.php/cudu/examination/index) with their 
respective Papers in which they wish to appear in Examination. 
 
3. In case you are not able to find your Papers or not able to fill a fresh Examination 
Form on OBE Portal, kindly contact your respective College/Department Nodal person 
along with your examination details. 
 
4. The sheet where verified is printed in your dashboard is treated as an admit card. 
 
5. PG students examination form filling date will be extended. 
 
Wish you all the best. 
 
Prof DS RAWAT 
Dean Examination 
 

https://obe.uod.ac.in/
https://obe.uod.ac.in/index.php/cudu/examination/index

